
YOUR URGENT ATTENTION REQUIRED 

Proposed gravel extraction site within 400m of the Global Retreat Centre 

 

Hello dear friends, 

I thought you would want to do something about a possible glitch to the future of 

our magnificent Global Retreat Centre. 

There are proposals to effectively rip up the landscape 400m from the edge of GRC 

grounds, for open cast gravel extraction – an area 2km long and 1km wide!  We have 

just over a week - till 4th of March - to raise as many objections as possible to stop 

this from happening. It is likely to have a huge effect on retreat centre guests: - the 

silence will go, wildlife will flee, the beautiful landscape will be ruined. Nuneham, a 

place where poets found inspiration, philosophers pondered the meaning of life and 

now, anyone who needs it, can find solace.  I feel the world would want us to protect 

this priceless treasure. 

Please take note of this call to action and save this peaceful place for everyone who 

needs it in the years to come.  

To make a compelling case for halting these plans, please encourage as many 

peoplewho have been to GRC as you can, to do the same.It is the weight of feeling 

that is likely to have most impact on the decision. If someone is a non-English 

speaker, please tell them to feel free to respond in their own language. 

We have made a simple form which automatically sends an email to the local 

government department. Please click on this link globalretreatcentre.org/gravel/ 

We have a priceless asset in our house, park, garden, village and landscape and we 

have to do the maximum possible to ensure that we preserve it.  

Please take the time to support this objection. It is absolutely to our benefit. 

Thank you for your good wishes, love and cooperation. 

In remembrance of the Supreme, 

Sister Jayanti,  

European Director, Brahma Kumaris 

https://www.globalretreatcentre.org/gravel/

